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 Forthcoming Dates:  

Tuesday 10th September 

Y2 visit to Tamworth Castle 

Thursday 26th September 

Choir performing at Wombourne Music Festival 

Thursday 3rd October 

School Photographer 

School Lunches 

We have a new menu starting on Monday for school lunches.  This can be 

found on the website. As part of the menu, jacket potatoes and sandwiches/

wraps will be available at the hatch most days. We also now have a salad bar, 

where children can help themselves to a range of healthy options to 

accompany their meal. 

Our school kitchen was inspected today and we are delighted that, once 

again, we have been awarded five stars. Well done to all the kitchen staff! 

After School Clubs 

Our list of After School Clubs will be sent out on 

Monday next week, ready to start on Monday 16th 

September. 

Home/ School Communication 

Our communication with parents is so important 

in a child’s journey through school.  If you have a 

question, worry or concern, please contact the 

office by phone or email and a teacher will 

always get back to you. Also,  there is always a 

member of staff available in school care club 

when the doors open on a morning. 

Website 

You may have noticed over the holidays that our new website went live. Hopefully you will find this a 

really useful resource for information about school and events that are happening. This is also linked to 

a parent app for your mobile phones which you have access to through the app store. Over the next 

couple of weeks we will be working to develop the app as it will be the quickest and easiest way for 

you to gain information and messages from school. Please bare with us while we get these systems 

sorted to be the most efficient, It does mean that until then, you may have paper copies of letters  

coming home. 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to everyone after the summer break. All of the children in school have quickly settled 

back into routines in their classrooms with their new teachers.  I know you will join me in welcoming the  

new families who have joined us this September in Nursery, Reception and other year groups across 

school. Thankyou to our PTFA who held a coffee morning earlier today to meet some of our new 

parents. 

We also have some new additions to our staffing team this year: 

Mr Edward Dando—Year 5 

Mrs Michele Evans—Year 2 

Miss Molly Baggott—Year 3 

Mrs Debbie Hollington—Teaching Assistant 

Mrs Gaynor Hegarty—Office 

Mrs Lindsey Darbey—Office 

INSET Dates:  

 

Monday 2nd September 2019 

Friday 4th October 2019 

Monday 6th January 2020 

Friday 22nd May 2020 

Monday 20th July 2020 

 

House Points  Weekly total results: 

1st -       Summer  2nd -      Blue  

3rd -       Green     4th -       Red 


